
 

 
 
 
 
                                                                                                        
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
Igd S.p.A. closed the acquisition of the “Shopping Village Mondovicino” Shopping Mall and 
Retail Park in Mondovì. 
 
Igd S.p.A., a blue chip company operating in the retail real estate sector, whose stocks are listed in 
the MIDEX division of the Italian Stock Exchange, closed the acquisition of the Shopping Mall and 
Retail Park at the “Shopping Village Mondovicino” located in Mondovì, in the province of Cuneo. 
 
The Shopping Village, whose Centre and Park are scheduled to open today Wednesday 7 
November, is an innovative project developed on a total area of 390,000 square metres, which 
brings together shopping and leisure, fun and culture. 
 
In addition to Igd’s Shopping Mall and Retail Park, the Parco houses a Coop Liguria hypermarket 
and a Factory Outlet which will open during the first months of 2008. 
 
The Igd property comprises 60 shops in several product categories: clothing, accessories and 
footwear, home and furnishings, beauty, electronics and many services.  
 
The Retail ParK, located between the Shopping Center and Factory Outlet, houses anchor stores, 
being able to rely on leading brands from the world of electronics, clothing, sports equipment and 
DIY.   
 
 
IGD - Immobiliare Grande Distribuzione – S.p.A. is one of the main players in the Italian retail 
real estate sector. At 30 June 2007, market values for its real estate assets equalled € 874.6 million, 
and comprised 10 shopping malls, 13 hypermarkets, one Retail Park and 2 plots for development. 
Moreover, the Group owns two shopping centres in the Rgd joint venture with Beni Stabili. IGD 
S.p.A., offering retail operators an instrument to manage and make optimal use of real estate assets, 
also runs third party shopping malls. 
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